Rev. Dr. Noel Frederick McInnis

30256 SW Thomas Street, #1106

Wilsonville, OR 97070 - 503/570-4331

June xx, 2005

Dear Dr. Starcke,

I am following up our discussion at the NTMO reception in Portland last month, concerning the possibility of one or more of this area’a New Thought churches sponsoring an afternoon or evening of dialogue between you and Gary Simmons on “The Frontiers of New Thought”, to take place next Spring.
You told me that you are now most interested in doing intensive week-long workshops with a few persons rather than in further speaking engagements.
The seeds of our discussion have fallen on fertile ground. Our regional New Thought seminary, New West Seminary (www.newwestseminary.org - brochure enclosed), of which I am an adjunct faculty member, would like to know of your availability to offer such a workshop sometime between early March and late May of next year. It would be featured as part of its continuing education program for graduates and other ministers in the area. It would also be open to several dozen persons who have taken NTMO’s recent course on The Third Appearance.

Were this intensive to take place, a well-attended Starcke-Simmons dialogue at the end of the week continues to be an option as well, under sponsorship to be determined.
In addition to New West Seminary, the newly formed Northwest New Thought Ministries Association (NNTMA) would also support these events. NNTMA is a network of 80 New Thought churches and ministries in the Oregon and Vancouver, WA areas (see www.newthoughtnorthwest.com).
If you are available to conduct this intensive, we would like your answers to the following questions:
What weeks between early March and late May are best for you?

What are your own minimum and maximum enrollment figures?

What would the workshop be entitled, and what would its participants accomplish?

What would be your fee for conducting the workshop?

Please respond to this request directly to (Myrna Yoder? <address>)

Stay in the grace!
Noel McInnis
